POLICY ON SELLING CBD OIL AT THE KCC & WFEH:

Vendor’s can sell CBD oil as long as the package clearly indicates by the manufacturer
the amount of THC and it is within the legal limits, then it is fine for a vendor in leased
space to sell CBD oil.

Legal limit for the state of Tennessee is 0.3.

The manufacturer’s label must state the THC level not the vendor.

A vendor having signage to this effect in their booth is NOT enough

Each bottle/package has to have this stated in print on the individual container that is
being sold.

The vendor needs to be able to demonstrate that they can legally sell the product in
Tennessee. (The best way to do that is through the manufacturer’s label) So, if a vendor
is here from Colorado or California, which has different laws, they may not be able to
sell that product to a resident of Tennessee.

State law says that “marijuana” does not include oil containing CBD with less than 0.9%
THC if the “bottle containing the oil is labeled by the manufacturer as containing CBD in
an amount less than nine-tenths of one percent (0.9%) of THC”

Vendors can only sell CBD oil that is labeled as “THC Free”. They cannot sell or advertise
to sell any other products containing CBD oil that do not say THC Free.




